
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1773/24-25                                                 17.04.2024 
 

CIRCULAR 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Please be informed that keeping in view the rain water logging on the roads in 

residential and surrounding areas of the school, remote learning for grades KG-2 to 

Grade 12 has been extended until Thursday, 18th April 2024. 

 
Onsite classes for Pre-KG and KG-1 students will resume on Monday, 22nd April 2024. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 


